Announcements for Tuesday, Dec. 13th.
~ The Badminton City and Districts are today at Millidgeville School with the doubles playing. Tomorrow will be Mixed Doubles and due to the Snow Day – Thursday will be Singles. All players are to be ready to play at 3:30 p.m.

Intramurals today – 12:00 – 12:30 for grade 6, 7 and 8 – we are playing Badminton.

~ A reminder to Mrs. Dumont’s Advisory class – with the permission of the homeroom teachers – please meet in the front lobby at 12:45 p.m. to go to Tim Horton’s.
~ All Cheerleaders are asked to meet in Mrs. Salmon’s room at lunch.
~ Please take every opportunity to check the lost and found to retrieve you lost items before the holidays.
~ Have a wonderful day Barnhill
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